
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/19/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 04715-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 8:23 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL petition for increase and solar mandate 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: margit moore <margitmoore2016@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2025 5:11 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Chairman La Rosa 
<Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fi. us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fi.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Passidomo Smith <Commissioner.Passidomo.Smith@psc.state.fi.us> 
Subject: FPL petition for increase and solar mandate 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Greetings: 
This email is regarding the first letter that FPL has sent to homeowners in May regarding its petition in 
February for a four year increase. 

Every year this conglomerate company has territories and no competition, and gets the increases from the board 
every year. They try to justify it and do the expensive studies to prove the need. Excessive salary pay and this 
provider is on the stock market having to bow to shareholders. I do not agree with the increase and they must be 
more cost effective and less administrative heavy. There could be 4 zone administrators for this CEO pay 
benefits and stocks. 
This reminds me of the game monopoly. Now the mandate by the state of Florida that all solar panel owners 
must submit to FPL???? Who is in control of the government or the people? 

Also, late fees, restarting fees, now with digital meters at times I monitored mine and it was very off. 
the control of this company to increase the rates(with the board) , turn on and off electricity. Also, WE were 
being charged still when the hurricane hit and there was no electric yet, the days that the electric was off there 
was still a charge for those days. 
All of this needs to be investigated and exposed as with other departments, affordability, and cost effectiveness, 
and independent homeowners not having to pay at all for solar or give back to FPL the excess. The fear is that 
with solar FPL will not make the profits it used to make and feed this massive conglomerate company. 

Yes, accountability is so needed and monitoring of the board and its connections to fPL executives and board of 
directors. 
Next energy and FPL are hiring people from India at a large rate and not giving the work to our people or 
educating the staff and promoting them. 

This company can do better and lower costs, the general Florida public will be very upset if this petition 
passes. 

Electricity is a right not a privilege?????? 
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Other countries pay way less than we do for a kilowatt. 
why? This reminds me of the big pharma companies. We want complete transparency to the allocation of costs 
to the public, transparency of the budget and the financials and general ledgers. 

Transparency is a must. 

Regards, 

Margaret 

CC: Washington administration 
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